
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection to Proposed Gas Station in Borden-Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:03:44 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:18 AM
Subject: FW: Objection to Proposed Gas Station in Borden-Carleton

-----Original Message-----
From: donna.mackay64@gmail.com [mailto:donna.mackay64@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 8:57 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection to Proposed Gas Station in Borden-Carleton

Dear A. MacEwen,

Please accept this email as my objection to the new gas station being proposed by D.P. Murphy in the town of
Borden-Carleton.

As I am sure you are aware, there are three gas stations within a 3 kilometre span already in place who are all trying
to survive in today’s economy so there is no need for another one in the area.

Please remember the small businesses already in place who have served and catered to the people of the area for
many generations and do not allow another gas station in or around Borden-Carleton.

Thank you for your time and attention to this objection.

A concerned citizen
Donna MacKay

Sent from my iPhone
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